100 North Court Street,
Georgetown, KY 40324

Darren T. Sammons
MAAK President

May 6, 2025

Greetings:

On behalf of Darren Sammons, President of the Municipal Attorneys' Association of Kentucky, it
is my privilege once again to invite you to join our organization, or to renew your membership for
2025. MAAK has grown over the last couple of years and continues to be an incredible resource
for municipal attorneys, as well as anyone interested in learning about the legal and practical issues
faced by cities across Kentucky.

Each year in May, MAAK hosts a 5-hour CLE that is free to members and includes a continental
breakfast and catered lunch. As always, MAAK plans to provide interesting and useful training, as
well as experts to update members on municipal case law and legislation. The CLE event is
scheduled for May 16, 2025, in the Community Room at the Elizabethtown Police Department.
Along with this letter, I have attached the CLE flyer and a 2025 MAAK membership application.
Please note, the CLE credits are pending approval by the KBA. We hope to see both familiar and
new faces!

If you wish to join or renew your membership, please kindly return the completed application and
membership fee of $100.00 to Kandice Engle-Gray, MAAK Treasurer, P.O. Box 807, Lebanon, KY
40033. You may also bring this application and membership fee to the CLE on May 16, 2025. Please
let us know if you plan to attend, so we can plan for lunch. I look forward to seeing everyone there.

Respectfully,

Hillary Hightower
MAAK Executive Director



